
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Alan Blount, MA, BSc, QTS 

Newstead Wood School is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748. Charity 

No. 1016538) and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 

834 8515 12. Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB. 

 

 

Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 
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w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

19 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Early School Closure - Friday 4 July 2025 

 

I am writing to you ahead of the Year 7 Open Morning that will take place on Saturday 5 July 2025 between 
9.00am and 12.30pm.  

 

I would like to thank the many students who have volunteered to take time out of their weekends to assist 
in showcasing the work of all of our different subjects, and I also thank those students who will be acting as 
tour guides for the prospective parents who will be visiting the school. If your daughter/son has not yet 
volunteered to support the school on Saturday 5 July, please do so by completing the form here. 

 

As a consequence of the Open Morning, all students will finish their lessons on Friday 4 July 2025 at the end 
of Period 4.  The school day will finish after lunch and students will be dismissed at 1.45pm.  Provision will 
be made for those students who need to remain at school to await their coaches at the end of the day.   

 

Your ongoing support is greatly appreciated as we continue to move the school ahead, and we very much 
look forward to welcoming a new cohort of students to Newstead Wood School.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr J Lewis 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=ycxpM00Rj0eC8FGzllA6SXhM4rDO_DRHvsvLMhSlKpRUOUJWTDdSRENTNU1GQTNGNTBNTFYxVzhTUSQlQCNjPTEu&route=shorturl

